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VICTORIAN FAIR SHIPTON-UNDER-WYCHWOOD
JULY 23RD.

A truly combined effort for which we would like to thank the many local organisations
which joined with the Hall and Recreation Committee to raise money for new play area
equipment.

The showers kept us on our toes and added somewhat to the excitement of setting up in
the moming!

Fortunately only one shower waited for the aftemoon, and that timed itself nicely to
drive people into the church for afternoon tea.

Everyone seemed to enjoy themselves, but also managed to raise the sum of £1,234.66
- a very encouraging start for the project.
Thank you all very much.
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